
September 2015 Fielder’s Frontlines
Our Newest Staff Members	

Dr. Bob McQueary	
We are thrilled to 
introduce our newest 
staff members. Bob 
and Gayle McQueary 
h ave b e en d e a r 
friends for several 
years. Dr. McQueary 
and I have traveled 
together on many 
international trips in 
the last six years. He 
has served in pastoral ministry, Christian education 
and missions for over 40 years and most recently 
as Director of Western Asia Ministries. 	
Dr. McQueary will serve as WorldView’s Director 
of Church Planting and National Training. His 
experience, enthusiasm, passion for missions and 
his cheerful, encouraging spirit make him a very 
welcome addition to our staff. 	

Project Updates	

Runyankore - Uganda	
The NT translation is going through one final spell 
check. We are working toward printing within the 
next six months. In the last few weeks, the Lord 
has supplied more than $40,000 toward this 
printing project. Praise the Lord! If you would like 
to contribute, please memo your gift: Runyankore.	

Madi - Uganda	
WorldView Associate Sam Moss and his family 
have returned to the field after a short furlough. 
Our national translation team will all be moved 
into place in the city of Arua by December and we 
will officially launch the project in March of 2016.	

Liangmai - NE India	
WorldView Associates Wangrai & Michele 
Ngonamai are on a furlough during which they 
have had several meetings to raise support for the 
project. They return to India in early November to 
resume work with the translation team.	

Tibetan - Nepal	
WorldView Associate Justin Levine and his wife 
Cheryl welcome their fourth child, a baby girl 
named Jasmine Dawa. They will return to Nepal at 
the end of October, then Justin will immediately 
leave to teach a three-week class at WorldView 
Institute of India. Please pray for this family and 
pray for some potential new technological 
developments that could greatly enhance all our 
translation projects. 	

Asang Khongso - Myanmar	
WorldView Associate Rama Thang and his team 
have completed the rough draft about halfway 
through the Gospel of Matthew. 	

Sarikoli-Tajik	
Our WorldView Associates for this project have 
moved to the field. They have been living in a 
hotel while awaiting student visas and permission 
to move into an apartment. Please pray for them 
during this transitional time.	

WorldView Institute of India	
We have five brand new students this year. James 
Overton is home from India after eight weeks of 
teaching. He and his family are still working 
toward raising their personal support and will 
return to India at the end of December. 
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